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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with 

residents, as well as identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

 

  

 Happy Thanksgiving 
 

 

 

• Plumsted Trivia Feature - This image is from an undisclosed location within 

Plumsted Township. Can you identify its whereabouts? The first 

correct email response to the PIO receives a pair of Wawa 

“free coffee” coupons. Last week’s image was a portion of the 

Plumsted Police Department sign in front of their headquarters 

on Cedar St.   

 

• Now that clocks have been turned back one hour, please 

ensure the batteries on your smoke and/or carbon dioxide 

alarms have been changed as well. Tis’ the season to be safe. 

 

  

 

• TONIGHT is the night – Please show your 

support, while grabbing some great gifts. 

More than ninety vendors and crafters. 
                                                            

 

• The New Egypt Flea Market will be hosting “Small Business Saturday” on 

November 25th. This worthwhile event focuses on 

shopping small and shopping local. Come on down! 

It’s free and a fabulous way to patronize our local 

folks and their businesses. 10am until 4pm. 
 

• Plumsted Township’s Holiday Tree Lighting Event is December 2nd. Details to 

follow, especially when and where Santa is going to appear. It’s a surprise! 

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and submissions for 

upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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